
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

February 12, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Kevin Bevilacqua, , Chief Andersen 

The meeting came to order at 5:00 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

•  The Selectmen discussed procedures for the transfer station. 

• Doug asked Cindy to post a notice: 

As of March 14th you will be required to have a transfer station sticker on your vehicle 

• Bob stated Town Council Bernie Waugh will be retiring.  He will still be staying on at 

the office to oversee some cases. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 


